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Comments: Comments are in regards to the Holland Lake proposed expansion.  My wife and I have been going

to Holland Lake campground for approximately fifteen years both in the spring and late September.   A couple

years ago we actually spent three nights at the lodge in one of their cabins. The proposal with 26 new cabins and

a new 28 room lodge is a major change from the existing resort of which I am strongly opposed.  We have seen

over the past few years a huge increase in overnight use of the lake and adjacent campground as well as the trail

to the falls. This area cannot sustain the proposed expansion of the resort with many more people using this

truly beautiful area. I find it interesting that a proposed new water sports area is immediately adjacent to the

campground where campers would be facing the area.  Not exactly a pleasing thought.  There was no mention of

what this entails for water sports.  The major use of this lake are non motorized watercraft.  Unfortunately there

had been an increase in jet skis and occasional ski boats which both should be prohibited.  Many times we have

observed young children on paddle boards enjoying themselves only to have a jet ski run down the middle of the

lake and create a wake upsetting the paddle boarder.I do support an upgrade to the existing facilities as they are

badly in need of repair. However this should be restricted to the existing footprint and no more. 


